
Year 5 Curriculum Map                                                

Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 
R.E. Ourselves 

Judaism 
Life Choices 

Life Choices 
Hope 

Mission 
Memorial Sacrifice 

Sacrifice  
Islam 

Transformation Freedom & 
Responsibility 

 

Freedom & Responsibility 
Hinduism 

Stewardship 
English Text: Kensuke’s Kingdom 

by Michael Morpurgo  
 
Writing outcomes: 
Balanced argument, 
persuasive writing, diary 
entry, poetry 
 
Spelling:  
Year 5-6 spelling statutory 
list, homophones, words 
with silent letters 
 
Punctuation and 
Grammar:  
Root words and prefixes to 
make up verbs, parenthesis, 
possessives, statements of 
fact.  
 
Reading:  
2a-h (Meaning of words, 
retrieve, summarise, 
inference, predict, meaning 
as a whole, word choice, 
compare) 
 

Text: The Wreck of 
Zanzibar by Michael 
Morpurgo 
 
Writing outcomes: 
Themes within a book, 
character profile, debate, 
poetry, comparing texts 
 
Spelling:  
Year 5-6 spelling statutory 
list, homophones, words 
with silent letters 
 
Punctuation and 
Grammar: 
Figurative language, 
rhyming words, alliteration, 
noun phrases, expressive 
verbs, alphabetical order, 
proper nouns, nouns, 
possessives, homophones. 
 
Reading:  
2a-h - repeat the domains 
 

Text: There’s a Boy in the 
Girls’ Bathroom by Louis 
Sachar 
 
Writing outcomes: 
Narrative writing, informal 
letter, playscript, poetry 
 
Spelling:  
Year 5-6 spelling statutory 
list, homophones, suffixes 
 
Punctuation and 
Grammar: 
Commas for clarity, nouns 
and adjectives to verbs, 
speech punctuation, 
prepositions, apostrophes 
for possession, 
there/they’re/their. 
 
Reading: 
Revision of domains which 
need revisiting  

 

Text: Coraline by Neil 
Gaiman 
 
Writing outcomes: 
Explanation texts, 
adventure story, descriptive 
writing and using figurative 
language, poem with 
rhythm 
 
Spelling:  
Year 5-6 spelling statutory 
list, homophones, suffixes 
 
Punctuation and 
Grammar: 
Adjectives with /shus/, 
parenthesis, commas after 
subordinate clauses, 
adjectives with –ible and -
able, commas for clarity, 
suffixes. 
 
Reading: 
Variety of domains each 
week 

 

Text: The Journey to 
Jo’burg by Beverley Naidoo 
 
Writing outcomes: Diary 
writing, writing a narrative 
with dialogue, poetry, 
newspaper article, fact-file 
writing 
 
Spelling:  
Year 5-6 spelling statutory 
list, adverbials, challenging 
words list 
 
Punctuation and 
Grammar: 
Possessive apostrophes, 
adverbs and adjectives, 
relative pronouns, fronted 
adverbials. 
 
Reading: 
Variety of domains each 
week 
 

Text: Cultures and 
traditions: Greek Myths and 
Legends. China and India  
 
Writing outcomes: 
Non-fiction oral 
presentation, persuasive 
formal letter, summary 
writing, writing for display 
purposes, newspaper article, 
storyboard, ode 
 
Spelling:  
Year 5-6 spelling statutory 
list, adverbials, challenging 
words list 
 
Punctuation and 
Grammar: 
Time adverbials and nouns, 
relative clauses and 
pronouns, adverbs of 
possibility, bullet points, 
conjunctions, commas for 
clarity, relative clauses. 
 
Reading: 
Variety of domains each 
week 

Maths  Mental Arithmetic ongoing 
 
Order, compare and round 
numbers to 1,000,000 
 
Converting between units of 
measure 
 
 Comparing and ordering 
fractions 
 
Reading, writing and 
ordering decimals 
 
Addition and subtraction  
 
Identifying square and cube 
numbers 
 
Multiples and factors 

(Mental Arithmetic ongoing 
 
Multiplication; division (bus 
stop method)  
 
Distinguishing between 
regular and irregular 2D 
shapes  
 
Measure, calculating and 
drawing angles 
 
Reading, writing, ordering 
and comparing numbers 
 
Interpreting negative 
numbers in context 

Mental Arithmetic ongoing 
 
Roman numerals 
 
Addition and subtraction  
 
Comparing and ordering 
fractions; mixed numbers 
and improper fraction  
 
Equivalent fractions  
 
Percentages  

Mental Arithmetic ongoing 
 
Prime, square and cube 
numbers 
 
Multiplication and division 
  
Transformations of 2-D 
shapes; 3-D shapes 
 
Drawing, measuring and 
calculating angles 
 
Negative numbers 
 
Large numbers and 
fractions 

Mental Arithmetic ongoing 
 
Comparing and ordering 
fractions 
 
Mixed numbers and 
improper fractions 
 
Decimal fractions 
 
Adding and subtracting 
decimals 
 
Adding and subtracting 
fractions  
 
Comparing 
and ordering fractions 
 
Decimal numbers 

Mental Arithmetic ongoing 
 
Factors and prime factors 
 
Multiplication and division 
 
Perimeter of composite 
shapes 
 
Area and perimeter of 
irregular shapes 
 
Volume of cuboids 

 
Science 

Earth and Space Animals including humans Properties and changes of 
materials 

Forces Living things and their 
habitats 

Living things and their 
habitats (Y6) 

Computing We are Game Developers 
 
 

We are Cryptographers  We are Artists We are Web Developers We are Bloggers We are Architects 

History The Vikings  
 
 

 The Maya  Ancient Greece  

Geography  Mountains 
 
 

 Volcanoes and Earthquakes  European Region 

Design & 
Technology 
 

Textiles - Christmas Stockings Pop-up puppets (linked to Science forces) Make Mexican Food 

Art To create a ‘Great Wave’ 
using different mediums 

inspired by Hokusai. 
 

To make clay turtles 
(mosaic style) inspired by 

Gaudi. 

Create a self-portrait using 
Ben Day dots inspired by 

Roy Lichtenstein. 

To make an Islamic 
patterned picture frame. 

To create an animal collage 
inspired by traditional 

Indian art. 

To create an African mask. 
 

P.E Basketball  
 

 Real PE Unit 1 – Cognitive 
cog 

 
 

Dance 
 

Real PE Unit 2 – Creative 
cog 

Gym 
  

Real PE Unit 3 – Social cog 

Volley Ball  
  

Real PE Unit 4 – Physical 
cog 

Rounders 
  

Real PE Unit 5 – Health & 
Fitness cog 

Athletics  
 

 Real PE Unit 6 – Personal 
cog 

Music Classical music 
 
 

Preparation for Advent 
service 

Genres of music. A whistle 
stop tour 

Structures in music Recorders Recorders 

PSHE Health and Wellbeing 
 
 

Living in the Wider World Relationships 

Spanish Classroom vocabulary, time, likes and dislikes, nouns, verbs 
 
 

Sports, pronouns , verbs Music, adjectives, dialogue 


